
 

 

 

 

 

 

Planning Department  

South Dublin County Council 

County Hall  

Tallaght  

Dublin 24 

 

Contact: Colin Clarke 

 

21st December 2017 

 

APPLICATION FOR STRATEGIC HOUSING DEVELOPMENT 

RE: FORTUNESTOWN LANE AND GARTER LANE, SAGGART, CO. DUBLIN 

APPLICANT:  GREENACRE RESIDENTIAL DAC 

BORD REF.: TC06S.TC0013 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

 

Please be advised that Greenacre Residential DAC of Harcourt House, 18 – 19 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2 

intend to apply to An Bord Pleanála for permission for a proposed Strategic Housing Development at 

Fortunestown Lane and Garter Lane, Saggart, Co. Dublin. 

 

Please find enclosed 6no. printed copies and 1no. digital copy of the application.  

 

Section 247 pre-planning consultations with South Dublin Co. Co. in relation to the proposed 

development took place on 5th April 2017 (SDCC Ref. PP065/17) and 28th July 2017 (SDCC Ref. 

SPP03/17). The Section 247 pre-planning consultations were facilitated by Mr. Colin Clarke. 

 

I trust the enclosed is in order.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

_____________ 

BMA Planning 


